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Spring Sports Success
• The Men’s lacrosse team has won several games so far, and 

they have been playing together as a team.
• The Women’s lacrosse team has been seeing progress from 

the beginning of the season, and they are growing as a 
team.
• The baseball team has won multiple games so far this 

season, and they are playing much better than last year.
• The softball team is playing very well, and has numerous 

wins this season
• The outdoor track team has put out several first-place 

finishes at our home invitational and at meets within the 
Bayside.



• The Cambridge-
South Dorchester 
Interact Club 
completed a school 
cleanup to celebrate 
the coming of Spring. 
They picked up four 
whole trash bags of 
garbage that was 
found around the 
school. Everyday we 
should try to make 
the world a better 
place.



•Congratulations 
to Lilly Higdon. 
She was 
awarded 
Cambridge 
Rotary Club’s 
“Fall Student of 
the Semester” 
Award.







• Students from the 9th grade 
Accelerated Biology class got 
the opportunity to go on a 
field trip to Horn Point and 
learn about oystering. They 
also got the opportunity to 
meet professionals in the 
field. Additionally, they had 
fun canoeing and walking 
the trails.



• PBIS provided students the 
opportunity with a field trip to 
the movie theater to award 
students that have good 
attendance habits in school. 
This occurred during the half 
day on Thursday.



Closing Comments:
• A shoutout to all of the Spring coaching staff for 

volunteering their time to make a difference in the 
lives of students at C-SD.
• Thank you to everyone that participated in and 

supported the Senior Class Play.
• A special thank you to Mrs. King the senior class 

guidance counselor. She has been spending endless 
amounts of time preparing the senior class for 
success after high school.
• Seniors have about a month until they graduate, so 

their high school career is almost over.


